Notice of Board Retreat

Clarkson Public School District
Board of Education
October 28, 2014 – 7:30 p.m.
649 Cherry Street, Clarkson Nebraska

The Clarkson School District Board of Education is holding a board retreat to discuss future planning for Clarkson Public Schools at 7:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 28, 2014 in the Clarkson Public School Library.  No action will be taken and the board will not receive public comment.

The agenda for this retreat, will be kept continually current, and readily available for public inspection at the Clarkson School District Central Office, located at 649 Cherry St. Clarkson, Nebraska.

Posted this 17th day of October 2014.
Cari Janousek, Board Secretary
